
 
 

 

 

 

Sent Via ePost 

 

September 21, 2018 

 

 

Subject:  Sarasota County Municipal Separate Storm Sewer System (MS4) 

  NPDES Permit No. FLS000004-004 

Approval of TMDL Implementation Plan for Alligator Creek (WBID 2030) 

 

Addressees: 

 

Thank you for submitting the TMDL Implementation Plan and Supplemental Stormwater 

Management Plan (SSWMP) for Alligator Creek (WBID 2030), for nutrients impairments as 

required by Part VIII.B.3 of your current NPDES MS4 stormwater permit. We are pleased to 

approve your TMDL Implementation Plan, dated June 2018, as submitted. 

 

Please include with each subsequent annual report a status report summarizing the progress of 

the SSWMP. The report should include a summary of projects completed during the reporting 

year and estimated load reductions from the MS4 into the waterbody with the TMDL. 

 

If you have any questions or need any assistance, please contact Jonathan Turner at (850) 245- 

8482 or Jonathan.Turner@dep.state.fl.us or Borja Crane-Amores at (850) 245-7520 or 

Borja.CraneAmores@dep.state.fl.us .  

 

Sincerely, 

 
Jonathan Turner 

NPDES Stormwater Program 

JET/bca 

 

 

Addressees: Rene Janneman, Sarasota County 

John Ryan, Sarasota County  
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